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SCHOOL PLEDGE 
 

 

Right now, today, this very 
moment, I am capable of giving 

myself, 
the gift of absolute self-assurance, 

self-belief, and powerful non-stop confidence in myself. 
 

I AM COLLEGE BOUND! 

 

“ T O T H R O U G H A N D B E Y O N D C O L L E G E ” 
   

 
            DAY                      ANNOUNCEMENTS 
  

Monday, 
February 18 

 

        NO SCHOOL 
MID WINTER BREAK  

Tuesday, 
February 19 

 
 

     Data Day @ DEPSA – N 
 NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS  
 

Wednesday, 
February 20 

  

                     Reading PLC 
          Staff Meeting 4:00-5:30 

Thursday, 
February 21 

 

         Reading PLC 

 
Friday 

February 22  
 

         Update Power School 
 

UPCOMING 
2/21 Report Cards Go Home! 
2/24 8th Grade Meeting 5:00-5:45 Zoom Link coming 
2/25 Last Day of After School Tutoring 
2/27 Black History Program.  1:30-3:00 
3/3  Reading is a lifestyle launch 

3/10 Science projects go home. 
3/12 Reading Game Night 
3/19 Real Men Read 
3/19 Conferences 4:30-7 

3/24-3/28 Spring Break 

3/31 Return to School 

  

  

Teacher-student connections matter even more for 

marginalized student groups Building a positive school 

culture where all students are seen and heard is especially important 

for groups such as diverse learners and English language learners 

(ELL). For these students, there are added learning 

challenges that make communication more challenging. 

 

 MESSAGE FROM PRINCIPAL DUNGEY 

 

PARENT NEWSLETTER 

Re-enrollment for the 25-26 School Year 

Re-enrollment time is here for the upcoming school year! Student 

enrollment is very important to our schools. It is how we pay our bills! 

With that being said it is essential that we re-enroll all of our students! 

It is important that you encourage and ensure that your students have 

completed the google form! You have been shared on the enrollment 

link. If they have not already completed the re-enrollment form in the 

google form link please complete it now. It has been shared in the 

newsletter, emails and on Dean’s List. Please do so as soon as 

possible to save their spot for next year! Here is the link to complete 

the form today! 25-26 Re-enrollment link 

How Parents Can Help Students Succeed 

When educators think about how parents can help their kids succeed in 

school, they often speak of "parent involvement." They hope parents 

will participate in school events—parent-teacher conferences, special 

nights like "Family Math," volunteering in the classroom, chaperoning 

class trips, fund raising, serving on advisory committees. 

They always mention supervising homework. Monitor your child’s 

homework” typically tops the advice for parents. It sounds simple, 

but it’s not. Getting homework “done” requires more than mastering 

math facts or punctuation. Students need to organize their tasks, stick 

to them, and manage their time. They need to listen and ask questions 

when teachers assign the work. Parents can help their children develop 

these skills. 

The advice continues: “Make sure your child has enough sleep, a 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc6TDkVDecporif-03PbC-c-J5a95OpY5H1PIBpfD4XPyMw_Q/viewform


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Students 
Must be in school 
To achieve! The 
Curriculum builds 
On each other  
each day! 
 

Ms. Morgan’s Attendance 
Tip of the Week 

Don’t expect or let older 
children to stay home 
from school to babysit 
younger siblings. 

Attendance         2/10  
K 92% 
1 90% 
2 87% 
3 95% 
4 92% 
5 97% 
6 97% 
7 94% 
8 99% 

                       94% 

 
 

Fred Hampton was an active leader in the National Association for the Advancement of Colored People (NAACP), 

leading their Youth Council of the organization’s West Suburban Branch. Hampton joined the Chicago chapter of the 

Black Panther Party (BPP) in November 1968. He quickly rose to a leadership position, becoming the deputy chairman of 

the Illinois chapter of the Party. He organized rallies, established a Free Breakfast program, and negotiated a peace pact 

among rival gangs. As a rising leader in the BPP, Hampton became the focus of an FBI investigation.  

 
 

Hello Families 
,  
The use of AI in class assignments or on assessments is a violation of school policy and against our code of conduct. This is 
academic dishonesty and is a form of cheating and can result not only in the loss of credit, but potential suspension and the 
principal will be notified. The full policy is below. 
 
A11 Academic Dishonesty: Cheating - Coursework completed using Unauthorized/illegal means i.e. “looking on someone’s 
paper, cheat sheets, writing on body etc. Plagiarism/Using AI – Copying without properly citing sources and using  AI tools to 
generate work for an assignment to be submitted. Minimum consequence: Parent Contact, Loss of credit for specific assignment 
or test, but is not limited to detention. 

 


